
The Village of Estero 
9401 Corkscrew Palms Circle 

Estero, FL  33928 
 
(239) 319-2821 
www.Estero-fl.gov 
 
DATE:  July 11, 2017 
SOLICITATION NO.: RFB 2017-04 
 
SUBJECT:   ADDENDUM NUMBER:  One (1) 
 
REFERENCE:  Drainage Pipe Replacement Under Broadway Avenue 
 
The following changes shall become a part of the Bid Documents and shall be as 
binding as if contained therein: 
 
The mandatory pre-bid conference for this project was held today, July 11, 2017 at 1:00 
PM. 
 
As there were no attendees at this conference; mandatory attendance at the pre-bid 
conference as required in the original bid documents has been waived. 
 
All vendors are welcome and encouraged to submit a bid on this project. 
 
BIDDER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF 
THIS ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID.  FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 
REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER BEING CONSIDERED 
NON-RESPONSIVE. 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE BIDDING DOCUMENTS ARE AND 
SHALL REMAIN THE SAME. 
 
  
Bob Franceschini, C.P.M., CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 

http://www.estero-fl.gov/

